
From: "Woodley, Erica C" <ewoodley@tulane.edu> 
Date: Tuesday, May 9, 2023 at 3:29 PM 
To: "OFFCAMPUS-L@LISTSERV.TULANE.EDU" <OFFCAMPUS-L@LISTSERV.TULANE.EDU> 
Subject: Important Parking Update and Move Out Resources 
  
Good afternoon,  
  
We have been notified by Councilman Joe Giarrusso’s office that there will be increased parking 
enforcement in the neighborhoods surrounding the uptown campus from May 11 to May 13 
due to an anticipated increase in traffic as students move out of town for the summer.  
  
Please be especially vigilant during this time as there will be additional enforcement personnel 
and vehicles patrolling the streets.  In particular, please make sure you are not blocking 
driveways, right-of-ways or parked too close to stop signs or fire hydrants.  
  
We also wanted to share these resources as you complete the move-out process. Please take 
the time to make the appropriate arrangements to avoid penalties from your landlord and to 
maintain good neighborhood relations as you move out.  
  
I wish you every success as you bring this semester to a positive end. I also extend my heartfelt 
congratulations to those who are members of the graduating Class of 2023. 
  
  
Sincerely, 
  
  
Erica Woodley 
Dean of Students | Division of Student Affairs 
504.314.2160 (o) | 504.862.8951 (f) | ewoodley@tulane.edu 
  
Student Resources & Support Services  
Tulane University, Division of Student Affairs 
Lavin-Bernick Center, Suite G02 
6823 St. Charles Avenue 
New Orleans, Louisiana 70118  
  
Our Work Starts With You. 
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